
Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! I hope that everyone had a safe and happy holiday. 

Registration for the 2024 - 2025 school year will begin next week January 8th. All the forms are located 

on the school's website. Currently enrolled students and siblings must enroll to insure a spot for next

year. There is a $125 non-refundable registration fee for each child. 

Next week, 1/8-1/12, I will be stationed in the Fellowship Hall each morning (9:00 - 10:00) to answer any

questions you might have. That is the best time to hand in your registration form and fee(current families

will be drafted from bright wheel), if that is not possible, please drop them off at the main office or mail

them. Open registration begins January 16th. The deadline for all registration is January 31st.

Best wishes for a healthy 2024!

January 1,2023

Renee Leonard

704-377-8453
renee@littlechurchonthelane.com

522 Moravian Lane
Charlotte, NC
28207

http://www.lcotlweekdayschool.com/

